
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:     September 1, 2015 

 

I am Marjorie Skoropadyk and I am the Chief of Two Hills Fire and Rescue. We 

are a small but dedicated group of volunteers who strive to maintain the safety and 

security of residents within both the town of Two Hills as well as the County of 

Two Hills. 

Our town and  county work very hard at providing us with the necessary 

equipment we need to do our work safely and efficiently, however, with the 

economic times we face, unfortunately shortcomings do arise and not all of our 

needs can be met. It is during these times that our volunteers unite and try to fill 

the gaps by fundraising. This year as a fundraiser we will be hosting a prime rib 

roast dinner silent and live auction November 14th, 2015 in Two Hills.   

I am writing to you on behalf of our firefighting team in hopes of securing a 

donation to be used in either the silent or live auction at this year’s event.  

We are dedicating all funds raised to the future purchase of an emergency 

equipped side by side unit to be used during the ever increasing quadding, dirt 

biking and side by side incidents that happen on our local groomed trails.  The off 

road machine we are hoping to purchase will be large enough to carry at least 2 

firefighters and 2 medical personal as well as have an area designated for a full 

sized back board area in which we can secure and safely transport casualties out of 

the bush to a waiting ambulance for transport to Two Hills. 

 

We would be most appreciative of any donation you can supply and look forward 

to hearing from you. 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Marjorie Skoropadyk 

Fire Chief 

Two Hills Fire Rescue Association 

Box 209 Two Hills, Alberta 

T0B 4K0 

780-208-1444 


